
Mrs Ase De Jhirad 

U.0.3.C.I. 
c/o Magen Hasidim Synagogue 
8 Morland Road 
Jacob Circle 
Bombay 11, India 

Dear Abraham: 

I am writing to you again on one special point, 

The Sunday that we went touring the villages on the 
Konkan, the younger Mr. Benjamin, son of the solicitor, 
whose car we used, broached to me the matter of 
investments by American Jewish businessmen in industry 
in Bombay that would make possible the employment of a 
larger number of Indian Jews, 

I have looked into the matter and there is a 
possibility that something may be done. I would ask 
that you have Mr. Benjamin write out his proposals in 
detail and submit them to Mr. Moses Feuerstein, at the 
UWA, 8h Fifth Aveme, New York ll, New York. 

Regards to everyone, and tell them not only am I 
keeping them in mind but I am working hard on Indian 
matters. 

Sincerely yours, 

Rabbi Norman Lenm


